
Managed Patching 
and Software Updates
Get peace of mind with reliable, 
secure, and transparent patch 
management and software updates. 
Think|Stack, provides credit unions 
with IT managed services including 
security patches and software updates, 
so you can focus your time on your 
core business that provides value to 
your members. Think|Stack’s patching 
and software update services 
seamlessly update your computer 
assets, including software your 
organization relies on every day for 
secure computing. You operate your 
business without interruption and 
receive reliability and security of 
constant monitoring and management.

Security - Your credit union’s 
computers receive seamless updates, 
an essential component for a secure
computing environment.

Your employees are more productive 
with optimized computers receiving the 
latest software fixes and improvements.

Your employees access the latest 
software features and capabilities 
with regular software updates.

Patching and software updates ensures 
compliance with best practices and 
regulations and reduces risk.

Our solution is a great alternative to, 
and replacement for, standard Windows 
Server Update Services (WSUS).
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